
  

To: King City 

October 7, 2024 

Alexander Gambin    

Re: File Number Z-2020-09 (24 Banner Lane, L7B 1K2) 

  

From:  Paria Kargaran 

 We are so excited to see another new development in our area! We believe it gives a dynamic boost 
to the neighbourhood. We are in support of this development.  

Regards, 

  

Paria Kargaran, 

 


